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The Galbraith Memorial P.E.O. Scholarship 

What is this scholarship? 

The Galbraith Memorial P.E.O. Scholarship is a local scholarship for deserving women who are 
working towards a post-secondary degree.   

P.E.O. is an organization that strongly supports educational opportunities for women 
throughout the United States and Canada. The P.E.O. Chapters of Idaho Falls, including 
Chapters AA, BG, BI, and CM, established this scholarship funded by the Galbraith Memorial 
P.E.O. Scholarship Fund. The Fund was established in 2021-2022 through the generous 
donation and in loving memory of Graeme and Joanne Galbraith.   

Who can apply? 

1. Applicant must be female. 
2. Applicant must be a citizen or legal permanent resident of the U.S. or Canada and must be 

able to provide proof if asked. 
3. Applicant must be a high school graduate or equivalent. 
4. Applicant must be enrolled in a post-secondary school in the U.S. or Canada; study abroad is 

permitted provided the student is enrolled in a U.S. or Canadian institute for higher 
learning. 

5. Applicant must have completed one semester or more of post-secondary education prior to 
submitting an application. 

6. Applicant must have a GPA of 2.5 or higher from post-secondary education institution.   
Transcript will be requested. 

7. Applicant must be from or have been from the Idaho Falls and surrounding area, or have a 
home or a permanent address in the surrounding area.   

How do I apply? 

To receive a scholarship application, email the Galbraith Scholarship Committee at 
PEO-Galbraith-Scholarship@thought.net no later than March 1st . 
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